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Mr Alexis Cella
Director Planning
Ethos Urban

173 Sussex Street,
SYDNEY NSW 2000

Dear Mr Cella,

Martin Place Station Precinct Over Station Developments
(SSD 9270 and SSD 9326)

Thank you for your correspondence on behalf of Macquarie Corporate Holdings dated
4 September 2019 requesting to satisfy Condition B9 (Terms of Reference) of the
above approvals.

The Department has reviewed the submitted documentation and considers it
addresses the requirements of Condition B9 of SSD 9270 and SSD 9326. Accordingly,
as the Planning Secretary’s nominee, | am satisfied the requirements of Condition B9
of SSD 9270 and SSD 9326 have been met.

Should you have any questions about this matter, please contact Russell Hand,
Principal Planning Officer, Key Sites Assessments on 8275 1313.

Yours sincerely,
AL

Anthony Witherdin
Director
Key Sites Assessments
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